
Chang, Richard

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2010 3:43 PM
To: Sullivan, Randy
Subject: RE: Availability for the RIC

Randy,

The dates would be 3/8-10 for the RIC. I just wanted to get a feel for your availability, but a discussion on EP
sounds about right.

Thanks,
Richard

From: Sullivan, Randy
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2010 3:04 PM
To: Chang, Richard
Subject: RE: Availability for the RIC

Sure I am available what are the dates again?

But we have discussed in the past just about everything we were going to do in EP...

If the doc is public by then, I guess we could discuss consequences and/or outcomes, maybe even big picture
stuff...

But what does your management have in mind?

Randolph Sullivan, CHP

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2010 1:30 PM
To: Sullivan, Randy
Subject: Availability for the RIC

Randy,

Please let me know your availability to discuss SOARCA at the RIC. I was hoping that you would be able to
provide your insights on SOARCA at the RIC.

Thanks,

Richard Chang
Program Manager
RES/DSA/SPB
301-251-7980

830

003


